From: Belinda Brown

Sent: 21 May 2012 12:43

To: - *

Subject: FOI Request re correspondence with ICO
Dear [}

I have conducted a search of my emails in relation to the FOI request re correspondence with ICO. Below is a copy
of an email received from the ICO — forwarded to me for information.

Belinda

From: Kirsty McCaskill [mailto:kirsty.McCaskill@ico.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 01 December 2010 12:34

To:

Subject: 1CO statement

i

Here’s the statement we’ve given the Telegraph, as discussed.

Best,

Kirsty

Information Commissioner, Christopher Graham, said:

“We welcome the greater transparency that has been built into the reformed expenses
system under IPSA, meaning that much more information will be routinely published than

under the old system. Given the cost and time for individual redaction, we can understand
IPSA’s decision not to publish itemised receipts.”

“FOI requests for individual receipts can be made to IPSA. They would be dealt with on a
case by case basis and personal information should be redacted where necessary.”

Kirsty McCaskill Senior Press Officer

Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SKS 5AF
T: 01625 545 511 / Press office 24 hour number: 0303 123 9070
Www.ico.gov.uk




The ICO’s mission is to uphold information rights in the public interest, promoting openness by public
bodies and data privacy for individuals.

If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return
email and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted.
Communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else.
Therefore we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to unrelated third parties
would be likely to cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature please provide a postal address to
allow us to communicate with you in a more secure way. If you want us to respond by email you must
realise that there can be no guarantee of privacy.

Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the Information Commissioner's Office for
reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email
monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be aware that you have a responsibility to ensure
that any email you write or forward is within the bounds of the law.

The Information Commissioner's Office cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free
or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF
Tel: 0303 123 1113 Fax: 01625 524 510 Web: www.ico.gov.uk

This email has been scanned by the Messagel.abs Email Security System.
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email




